
1

Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 12:24 PM
To: 'Juani Acosta'
Subject: RE: Appalled

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Juani Acosta [mailto:fufsabita@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 12:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Appalled 
 

It is absolutely amazing that FPL would increase rates when the company is 
making a substantial profit.  

Please note that an increasing number of baby boomers in Florida are retired 
or retiring, which means income is quite restricted.  It is horrible to think 
senior citizens will not be able to afford our electric bill. 
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Definitely will be looking at the next election time for those who are 
responsible for this nonsense. 

Thanks, God bless, 
 
 
--  
Juani Acosta 




